From: Vaughan Hughes 
Sent: 21 June 2016 13:09
To: James Kirkham
Subject: p.a. 16/00814/F Round Close Road Adderbury

Hi James,

Please note the following recommendation on the above.

Recommend refuse;

1. Vision from the access is substandard its use for the purpose proposed will result in a hazard and be of detriment to the safety of other road users.

2. The parking provision is inadequate to serve the proposal resulting in vehicles parking and manoeuvring on the adjacent highway causing a hazard and a detriment to the safety of other road users.

Note that both of these recommended reasons reflect the submission that is before us. It may be feasible that they could be addressed and a resolution found. H.A. has identified and discussed the submission with the case officer and considered that the knock on effect of resolution would be significant.

Kind regards,

Vaughan

